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experience the amenities of the natural countryside.  I do not want them to only the see 
green spaces of a housing development. 
 
The fundamental aim of Green Belt policy is to prevent urban sprawl by 
keeping land permanently open; the essential characteristics of Green Belts are 
their openness and permanence. 
 
 The Green Belt serves five purposes: 
To check the unrestricted sprawl of large built-up areas; 
To prevent neighbouring towns merging into one another 
To assist in safeguarding the countryside from encroachment 
To preserve the setting and specialist character of historic towns; and 
To assist in urban regeneration by encouraging the recycling of derelict and 
other urban land.” 
 
The National Planning Guidance Practice says that national planning policy and guidance 
clearly states that the' permanence of the Green Belt is of imperative importance as its 
legacy will last well beyond the planned period.'  WBC itself states that the Green Belt 
boundaries (must remain) fit for purpose and continue to perform well when assessed 
against the five purposes of the Green Belt. This, therefore, does not seem to fit with the 
PDO.  Also it does not seem that ecology and environmental impact reports are available. 
 
I love living in Warrington and I am worried that the proposals will change Warrington  and 
it's character for the worse. Targets have been set in what is currently an uncertain future 
for Britain as a whole.  We do not yet know what the reality of Brexit will be and what effect 
that will have on the economy of the country as a whole but more specifically on 
Warrington's economy and projected employment forecasts.   
 
The erosion of Green Belt land between Walton and Moore will mean that housing 
developments (another 2000? houses) on Keckwick Lane will have a further negative impact 
both on the quality of life in the area and on the unique character of both Walton and 
Moore. There are also a number of significant, historic buildings in Walton which would be 
adversely affected by the proposals – including the whole of Walton village,  Old School, 
Porch House Farm and Cockfight Cottages which front onto Runcorn Road (listed as historic 
assets in WBC Core Strategy, February, 2014).  The proposals seem to indicate that Walton 
and Moore will run seemlessly into each other.  Also, my family and I enjoy the rural aspect 
of Walton, regularly visiting Walton Hall and the neighbouring roads and we believe, that 
this rural aspect will be adversely impacted if the plans go ahead.  I want my children to be 
able to know what green fields, cows and sheep look like. 
 
I am pleased to see that the provision of infrastructure features highly in the PDO. The 
emphasis is purely on the road infrastructure which does needs significant improvement.  
However, there is an over-reliance on the road infrastructure and the inclusion of one-third 






